

Dear parent/carer

Open Evening - Monday 22nd September 2025

We are pleased to inform you that our annual Open Evening for Year 6 students and their families will take place on Monday, 22^{nd} September 2025.

To allow for event preparations and student involvement, school will finish early at 12.40pm on that day. A number of students across all year groups will be selected to support the event and participate in subject area activities. These students will be issued with a separate letter and are expected to return to school at 4:30pm.

Please also note that school will start later than usual on Tuesday 23rd September 2025. Students should arrive for line-up at 10.45am. Our Breakfast Club will be open from 10.30am for those who would like to attend.

If you require supervision for your child during either of the amended school times above, please contact their Head of Learning to make suitable arrangements.

Our Open Evenings have consistently received fantastic feedback from visitors, who value both the engaging activities and the warm welcome from our students and staff. As parents and carers of current students, we would be grateful if you could encourage any Year 6 families you know to attend. Bookings can be made via: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/open-evening-tickets-1609186653599?aff=oddtdtcreator

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

L Seymour Principal

POSITIVE • RESPECTFUL • OPEN MINDED • UNIQUE • DETERMINED